
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 17/03/2023 8:39:09 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

17/03/2023 

MR Ian Thomson 
25 / 4 - 8 Hilltop CRES 
FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094 

RE: DA2022/2081 -292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100 

Hi, 
I believe this development not only benefits golf and other sports but also the community. 
During the years of Covid, golf clubs throughout the peninsular filled their membership, 
providing some sanity to those people. Social golf also kept the golf courses busy. Golf 
courses provide green space for all to enjoy. The new development for the clubhouse is a 
sensible decision due to the location and improved facilities for the other sports that abut. 
I could say more, but I fully support the development, as I said, it will be a benefit to the 
community. 
Kind regards 
Ian 

2023/177588


